Mrs Bland’s Infant and Nursery School

Home Learning: Update 4th March 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

We hope you have had a good week and the children have enjoyed the activities and ideas
suggested by the class teachers on the weekly knowledge organisers.

These will continue to be added every Monday to the website whilst we are closed, however, please
be aware that we will not be adding anything to the website over Easter as | am sure the children
and you would benefit from a well-deserved break!

For those of you who opted in to collect a weekly food bag from Dolce, these will not be available
during the Easter break. We hope the children are enjoying the different lunches and have had fun

preparing it with you at home! The next bag will be available on Wednesday 22nd April.

If we are still off after Easter, the teachers will be keeping in touch by phoning on a weekly basis to
see how you are getting on and to answer any questions you or the children may have!

Stay safe, stay at home and take care of yourselves!

Mrs Williams



